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To the Captain 
 
 
 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
I address you because of complaints from residents at Langelinie, regarding noise and 
emmisions from cruise calls. 
 
To avoid complications to the detriment of the cruise, we kindly ask You to be aware of the  
following points during your stay in Port of Copenhagen. 

 

 Using the loudspeaker on open decks should be avoided. That means no firedrills before 
9 o´clock in the morning, no open air cinema and no unnecessary loudspeaker calls. 
 

 Use of smoke emmision from the chimney should be avoided. As you know, the EU 
Sulphur Directive is in force limited to 0,1 % sulphur in the fuel. 

 

 Typhoon should only be used for navigational use and emergency testing. 
 

 No use of noise mechanical maintaince tools. 
 

Extract from the Statuary Order on Standard Regulations for the Observance of Good Order in 
Danish Commercial Ports: Prohibited activities: 4) Activities that involve unnecessary smoke, 
dust, smell or noise, including unnecessary use of sirens and whistles. 

 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to a good season, where both cruise ships 
and residents will find their stay enjoyable at Langelinie. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
   
Søren Felix Andersen  
Harbour Master PFSO/ PSO  
Copenhagen Malmö Port AB  
Tlf. dir. +45 35 46 11 30  
email: soren.andersen@cmport.com  
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